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Date: August 29, 2019 

Update No.: 2019-03 

Freddie Mac with 5% is back 

Summary Home At Last™ is pleased to announce the return of 5% assistance on Freddie Mac 
HFA Advantage options effective August 29, 2019. 
 

Questions Please contact our office at (775) 283-0173 or email HAL@NVRural.org for more 
information about this update.   
 

  
 

 


